Subject: Exciting Summer Music Camp Opportunity for Your Child
Dear [Recipient’s Name],
I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to share an incredible summer music camp opportunity with you and your child. Each June, Eastern Kentucky University hosts the Foster Music Camp, a long-standing and highly regarded program designed to inspire and elevate young musicians.
At Foster Music Camp, students in band, orchestra, choir, world percussion and piano. come together on EKU’s campus to participate in an immersive and enriching musical experience. This program offers not only large ensemble performances but also individualized instruction tailored to each student’s instrument or voice.
Participants benefit from:
🎵 Instruction from professional musicians and educators
🎵 Masterclasses, private lessons, and small/chamber ensembles
🎵 Large ensemble rehearsals in state-of-the-art facilities
🎵 Theory and conducting classes to enhance musicianship
🎵 Recitals, concerts, and engaging summer camp social activities
For 90 years, Foster Music Camp has provided young musicians with an inspiring and transformative experience, helping them grow both artistically and personally.
I encourage you to visit www.fostercamp.org to learn more about dates, pricing, schedules, scholarships, and financial aid opportunities. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the camp director, Ben Walker, at Ben.Walker@eku.edu.
I hope you’ll consider this outstanding opportunity for your child. Thank you for your time, support, and dedication to music education!
Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Your Contact Information]

